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Dear Residents and Families,

As summer nears and we dream of days enjoying popsicles in the summer sun, several
holidays traditionally spent outdoors with friends and family will have a change of pace this
year. Memorial Day is around the corner, and we’ve planned some special ways to still make
the festivities memorable. Our team is working to honor those who believed in and bravely
fought for our freedom. We hope you will join us in showing your patriotism to our nation’s
heroes.

The Thrive Hive, our home office, continues to work closely with our Thrive communities on a
daily basis to monitor the COVID-19 situation. As we’ve noted in previous communication, we
are rigorous in ensuring we follow all of the local, state, and national guidelines to keep your
loved ones and our team members safe and healthy.

Even though we don't know when just yet, we are counting down the days and readying the
community for family reunions! To adhere to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) guidelines and ensure the safety of our communities, we are equipping every six feet of
common spaces with “distance dots” as visual cues to be as safe as possible around others.
We think you’ll be pleased to see our creative approach to this, with witty sayings and help
from some familiar faces and tunes to bring a more fun approach to safely distancing.
Although at Thrive we believe in literally distancing for your physical health, we don’t believe
in being socially distant long-term as it can have negative effects on one’s emotional
wellbeing. You can find a sneak peek video of the dots in production on our community
Facebook pages now!

We’'ve received some beautiful and heartwarming messages through our Virtual Hug program
at ThriveSL.com/Virtual-Hug. We encourage everyone to send a “hug” to your loved one, a
team member, or the community as a whole. It has been bringing tons of smiles to everyone.
As a reminder, there is another family video available to watch this week from our President,
Les Strech. Please visit: ThriveSL.com/YOURCOMMUNITYNAME/Family.

Wishing you a safe holiday weekend.

Be well,

Tammy L. Marshall
Chief Experience Officer
Thrive Senior Living
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